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Comments: To Whom it may concern,

I am writing in regard to the proposal of the new forest service plan. | am very concerned that shutting down any
areas to snowmobiles will create a dangerous congestion of backcountry users. With the increasing use of
snowmobiles to access our public lands, packing all of these users into a condensed area will increase danger in
avalanche terrain. At the same time increasing the unnecessary tension between user groups. The solution is not
to take away the right of one user group. | urge you to consider the parts of Plan C where there is more terrain for
snowmobiles to let the increasing number of users have the room they need to participate in backcountry travel
safely.

Thank you



